
Dear chair Nathanson & Revenue Committee Members:
    I am testifying in support of 2357 because as a taxpayer I want independent,science-backed curriculum in our schools. OFRI 
curriculum underplays the devastating effects of clear cutting and presents big timber propaganda as forest facts. While OPRI 
presents itself as a government agency, the board is dominated by the timber industry which illegally lobbies against climate-smart 
forestry with disinformation campaigns. 
We need independent scientific information being provided to all Oregonians. 
Respectfully,
Kathleen Boylan


